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To Oregon Legislators, 

 

I am writing to oppose the proposed bill to change our current initiative process in 

Oregon. Oregon’s initiative process empowers citizens on all parts of the political 

spectrum put forth proposed legislation to serve our state. Additional restrictions will 

curtail the open marketplace of ideas by adding additional hoops and providing a 

minority veto power.  

 

As someone who lived east of the Cascades for many years, I can affirm that this 

proposed legislation is not in the interest of our state which promotes citizen 

involvement and innovation. 

 

Thank you, 

Margaret Roland 


